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18 January  2023 

Dear Parent or Carer 
 
 
S2 INFORMATION EVENING 
 
I would like to invite you to an S2 Information Evening on Tuesday 24th January 
at 6.00pm.  The focus of this evening is to provide you with information on the S2 
Options Programme and to give you a chance to sample a range of curricular 
activities in a number of departments.   
 
Whilst the primary purpose of the evening is to chat with staff and pupils about S3 
courses, there will, of course, be an opportunity to ask questions on general or 
individual issues which concern you.     
 
The format of the evening will be as follows: 
 

• Welcome and Introduction    Mr Taylor (HT) 

• Personalisation and Choice   Dr Phelps (DHT) 

• An overview of the S2 Options Programme Mrs O’Neill (PCT) 

• Visits to curricular areas/classrooms  6.30pm - 8.00pm 

May I also take this opportunity to give you additional dates for your diary:  
 

• S2 Parents’ Evening will be on Thursday 16 February 2023 

• Tracking Report issued at Parents’ Evening 

• SDS Interviews February from 20 February (appointments to be issued) 
 

We very much hope that you will be able to attend our Open Evening and look 
forward to seeing you.    
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Anne Phelps 
 
Dr A Phelps 
Depute Headteacher 
 

St Benedict’s High School 
Bridge of Weir Road, Johnstone, PA5 8EX 
Tel: 0300 300 1441  Website: www.oraetlabora.co.uk 
Email: stbenedictshighenquires@renfrewshire.gov.uk 
Twitter: @stbenedictsren 
 
Head Teacher: Alan Taylor 
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